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DR. RICHARD STEEVENS SCHOLARSHIP
For sponsored SpR/SR Training Overseas 2020

Call for Applications 

	
The HSE is now inviting applications from SpRs/SRs for funding under the 
Dr. Richard Steevens’ Scholarship 2020 
for sponsored clinical training overseas, where such training is either 
unavailable or limited in Ireland, commencing July 2020.

While applications from all specialty areas will be considered, this year the HSE is particularly interested in receiving applications from trainees, in the following specialties

· The details of which are available in the “applicant’s Guide”


	
Please see the “Applicant’s Guide” for more information, available from Training Bodies.
Applications to the relevant Training Body by November 4th 2019.




